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Q-GIS workshop December, 2022 

Department of Geography organized a Two Days workshop on Q-GIS on 09.12.22 and 

10.12.22. Thirty-four students of semester V Hons. and four teachers of the department 

participated in this workshop. Mr. Nabendu Sekhar Kar (W.B.E.S), Asst. Professor, Dept. of 

Geography S.M.H. Government College for Women was the resource person. In Day 1, 

different topics of GIS in the syllabus was vividly discussed by the speaker by using audio-

visual techniques. Second day was mainly for the hands-on-training on GPS at college campus. 

Some specific portions of Remote Sensing were also deliberated by the resource person.  
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